
St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School 
Drift Road, Blackmoor, Liss, Hampshire, GU33 6BN 

Telephone: Bordon (01420) 472844 Fax: Bordon (01420) 479334 

Email: adminoffice@st-matthews.hants.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs K Pennicotte-Henrie 
 

Respect, Faith, Friendship, Achievement 

15th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Swimming Lessons 2024 
 
We are delighted to inform you that swimming lessons will start on Tuesday 7th May.   
 
As in previous years, we also need parental help for the swimming lessons; helping the children change, walking to 
and from the pool and being poolside for adult to children ratios.  If you are able to help, please could you complete 
the slip below and return it to the office by Friday 26th April. 
 
Please note that without your contributions to the swimming costs (£35 per child) we will be unable to provide these 
lessons or heat and maintain the pool. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs K Pennicotte-Henrie 
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------- 
 
SWIMMING PARENT/GUARDIAN VOLUNTEERING 
 
Please tick the Time & Class Session box to indicate which session(s) you are able to help with 
 

Day Time  & Class Session 
10.30am – 12pm 

Time & Class Session 
1.15pm – 2.45pm 

Monday  
 
 

 
Ash Class (Year 4) 

Tuesday  
Oak Class (Year 1) 

 
Beech Class (Year 6) 

Wednesday  
Rainbows Class(Reception) 
 

 
Willow Class (Year 3) 

Thursday  
Apple Class (Year 2) 
 
 

 
Sycamore Class (Year 5) 

 
 
Printed Name…………………………………………… Signed………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian)  
 
 
 
Dated………………………………..       
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